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	Summary
	Ministry of the Environment is currently recruiting companies for the global warming prevention program of waste treatment facilities for the fiscal year 2009.  Application should be submitted before 18:00 on Wednesday, September 30, 2009.

	Application Period
	From Monday, September 7, 2009, until Wednesday, September 30, 2009, 18:00.

	Contacts
	Ministry of the Environment
Minister’s Secretariat
Waste Management and Recycling Department
Waste Management Division (for general waste treatment facilities)
（Telephone）03-3581-3351（extension 6851)
Industrial Waste Division (for industrial waste treatment facilities)
（Telephone）03-3581-3351（extension 6875) 

	Details
	(in Japanese)
平成２１年度 廃棄物処理施設における温暖化対策事業 公募要領



